From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 15 May 2014 18:31

To: 'JOSEPHINE WARD'

Subject: RE: Simon Case

Hi Josey

Is there any update to the below email can you let me know please.
Regards

Lorraine

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 12 May 2014 10:45

To: 'JOSEPHINE WARD'

Subject: RE: Simon Case

Hi Josey

Simon has asked can his case be listed for court this week about the non discloser he said the CPS has had
long enough and still have not given over what they was meant to. This was last in court on the 08/04/2014 and
the judge give until the 11/04/2014 for the CPS to give the discloser over which still has not happened the Judge
said that if the discloser was not given it was meant to be re listed back in court. The CPS asked for more time
which you gave them and they still have done nothing, so Simon wants it listed in court so this can be told to the
judge.

Lorraine




